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August 25, 2022
Welcome back!  We are so excited to have the students back in the building and to see their smiling faces again.

Our kindergarten students will be joining us next Monday, August 29th  for their first day of school and the preschool students will be starting on Wednesday, August 31st.  Just a reminder that both kindergarten and preschool students should be walked to their classroom every day by an adult or by an older child.  This is a state requirement.  If you need help with this requirement, please let us know and we will make proper arrangements. 

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, August 31st  at 10:30 am.   The 7th and 8th grade students will be leading 
us.  Come join in the celebration of the Mass.
On Friday, September 2nd, the 1st -6th grades will be participating in “Ninja Anywhere”, with the public school.  The following is the link for the electronic permission slip and waiver. 

https://app.cleverwaiver.com/render/templateByRefId/5e535d234123a1000d3bc4e7?groupId=NC9aXGqJ
 
There will be no school on Monday, Sept 5th for Labor Day.

Over the summer we acquired new desktop computers and Chromebooks for our students.  We now have several of our old devices (desktop computers, monitors, and Chromebooks) for sale.  These are older devices, but all are in working condition.  
We are no longer accepting ink cartridges for recycling as the company we used no longer has volunteers to help break them down.  We will let you know if this changes in the future.

We are planning to have a St. Edward School float in the Boxelder Bug Days Parade on Sunday, Sept 11th.  The parade begins at 1 pm and we will be sending permission forms home next week.  Please encourage your children to participate.  There may be extra treats involved…

Photoworks will be here on Friday, September 16th for school photos.  The forms will be sent home later.
Please fill out and return your free and reduced lunch applications.  They are due by Sept. 22.  Qualifying applications help the school’s eligibility for Title I dollars as well as provide quality lunches for everyone.  If your situation changes throughout the year, it is possible to apply at a later date.  Just a reminder, school lunches are $2.75 per student and $4.95 for adults.  All are encouraged to participate in our hot lunches.  Our lunch times are - 11:30 for 1st - 4th grades, 11:55 for 5th – 8th grades, and 12:00 for the Children’s House.
In Sunday’s Gospel, we will hear Jesus’ instructions regarding proper behavior at a feast, Luke tells us that these are parables that hold a hidden meaning for each of us.  These parables give us insights into the Kingdom of God.  The Catechism of the Catholic Church tells us that we are to become like children in order to enter the Kingdom of God.  For this, we must humble ourselves and become little (CCC, 526).
May God Bless,
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